ke / ! UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

SCRIPPS INSTITUTION OF OCEANOGRAPHY lp June 1954
LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA

Dr. H., B. Stenzel
Bu, Economic Geology
University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

I have a fossil crab in a good state of preservation from
the Gretaceous in Baja California, Mexico. It was collected June 25,
1953 by Drse. K. O, Emery and Carl L. Hubbs and later turned over to
me for identification. I have been unable to identify the creature
from the literature available to me and I was wondering whether you
might be interested in taking over this problem, If you do not have
the time to do this, I would appreciate your suggestions as to whom
it should be sent.

Sincerely yours,

Aobert T. 1793/

Robert J, Menzies
Research Associate
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ce: Dr, Carl L. Hubbs
Dr, K. O, Emery





